
June 10, 2025 

Subject: Exciting News about Relocation and Expanded Educational Opportunities 

Dear Community Members, 

I hope this message finds you well. We are thrilled to share exciting news that marks a significant 
milestone for both our organization and our vibrant community. In our commitment to enhance 
educational opportunities in the heart of Chicago, Pathways in Education - Avondale is relocating 
from our current location at 3100 Belmont Ave. to a new, larger facility at 2936 W. Belmont Ave. 

This move is a testament to our dedication to providing an enriched learning environment and 
expanding our educational services to meet the growing needs of our community. Our new space is 
not only modern and spacious but also equipped with state-of-the-art facilities, enabling us to 
serve the diverse needs of our community. We are confident that this relocation will serve both our 
current participants and attract new individuals seeking quality education within Chicago. 

We are excited to officially open our new campus in September 2025! 

Key Highlights Regarding the Relocation: 

● Enhanced Learning Environment- Our new location promises a dynamic and engaging
setting for our community.

● Program Expansion- The increased space allows us to introduce diverse educational
initiatives to cater to various learning preferences and needs.

● Positive Community Impact- This move aligns with our goal to make accessible,
high-quality educational opportunities a reality for everyone in our community.

We are meticulously planning to ensure a smooth transition with minimal disruption to our ongoing 
programs. Our team is dedicated to keeping you informed and addressing any questions during 
this change. We deeply appreciate your unwavering support and are excited to welcome you to 
visit our new facility upon completion. 

Thank you for your partnership and contribution to our journey. Together, we create a profound 
impact in our community. Look forward to more updates and we can’t wait to embark on this new 
chapter with you. 

Warm regards, 

Matthew Wienclawski 
Principal - Pathways In Education 
matthewwienclawski@pathwaysedu.org 
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